
From: Toby Shepherd 
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 2:31 PM 
Subject: Environmental processes for Taylor Wind 
  
Hi Leonard 
  
Thanks for your letter from a couple weeks ago regarding Taylor Wind environmental process. EDF 
Renewables and Saulteau First Nations are collaborating to develop the Taylor Wind Project and we look 
forward to working with PRRD as this project moves forward.  
  
Taylor Wind requires authorizations from the Government of BC for use of Crown land, for resource uses, 
and to permit non-farm use of the Agricultural Land Reserve. Changes to the regulatory process for 
these authorizations are currently in progress as the new regulator, the BC Energy Regulator, assumes 
responsibility and develops the environmental process that we will follow. Until the new legislation to 
enact this change is passed by the BC Government, and the Regulations are developed, we are not able 
to answer your questions on the environmental processes. 
  
Taylor Wind will also be regulated by the PRRD, as portions of the project are located on fee simple 
property zoned as A-2 Large Agricultural Holdings. It is anticipated that re-zoning will be required. We 
are committed to continue working with the PRRD to meet your requirements, and hope that we can 
integrate as many of your and the future BC Government requirements to be thorough and efficient. 
  
To that end, could you let us know when you are available to meet to discuss the best way to meet your 
requirements?  Looking forward to working with you on this. 
  
Thanks very much, 
  
Toby 
  
  

 

 

  
 

  
 

  
  

 

Toby Shepherd 
Community Engagement Manager 
  
53 Jarvis Street, Suite 300 
Toronto, ON M5C 2H2 

M:416 580 3826 

toby.shepherd@edf-re.com 

www.edf-re.com 
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March 17, 2025 File: 6850.23 
 
John Olsen 
Senior Project Developer 
Taylor Wind Project 
53 Jarvis Street, Suite 300 
Toronto, ON M5C 2H2 
 
Via email: John.Olsen@edf-re.com  
 
Dear Mr. Olsen, 
 
Re: Environmental Processes for Taylor Wind Project 
 
At the March 6, 2025 Regional Board meeting, the Peace River Regional District Board discussed the 
changing regulations of the British Columbia Ministry of Energy and Climate Solutions in regard to the 
successful proponents for the 2024 Call for Power by BC Hydro. The following motion was subsequently 
passed by the Regional Board: 
 
 MOVED, SECONDED and CARRIED, 

That the Regional Board send a letter to the proponents of the Taylor Wind Farm and Stewart 
Creek Wind Farm projects regarding their environmental process, consultation, reclamation, 
and disposal of products before, during, and after end of life. 

 
On behalf of the Regional Board, we request that you send a detailed letter that describes the environmental 
processes for the upcoming Taylor Wind Project, including the plans for consultation, reclamation, and the 
disposal of products before, during, and after end-of-life of the project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Leonard Hiebert 
Leonard Hiebert 
Chair 
 
 
REPLY TO: prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca 
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